
CITIZEN PARTICIPATION MEETING REPORT 
 
Project: 325 E Summit – The Garnet PUD 
 
 
MEETING DATE: November 6th, 2019 
 
MEETING LOCATION:  Huron meeting/ball room at The Graduate hotel at 615 E. Huron 
 
MEETING TIME:  6:30 P.M. 
 
Approximately 650 postcards were mail to addresses provided by the Planning Department. 
 
The comments and questions below are in no particular order.  
 
Information boards were placed around the room depicting the proposed project including but 
not necessarily limited to site plans, floor plans, elevations, building sections and 3D rendering 
views of the project.  
 
It was explained to attendees that the proposed PUD was exactly the same proposal as the 
previous Garnet proposal. 
 
Attendance was taken by sign-in sheet. 
 
Comment cards were passed out for anyone who wanted to submit written 
questions/comments. 
 
The few attendees milled about looking at the presentation materials. 
 
Questions asked at the event were: 
 
Does the parking meet code. Yes  
 
Will the project negatively impact a local warming center?  The development team was not 
aware of any local warming shelter but did not believe the project would have any impact on 
such a facility. 
 
Will Osler, of 610 N 5th Ave indicated his support for the project. 
 
Jeff Crocket indicated his support for the project and said he would email any question he and 
his wife developed after the CPM. 
 
Ramesh Ganatra indicated a desire to provide geotechnical service for the project. 
 



An attendee noted that on-street parking is at a premium in the neighborhood. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:00 pm.  
 
Note – the comments, questions and answers documented above also include those 
asked/made by interested parties in communications with the development team before and 
after the CPM. 
 




